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Dear Fellow Highway Commissioner: 

 

Enclosed is your dues renewal for the Township Highway Commissioners of Illinois for the calendar year 2016.  

Please note that these are DIVISIONAL DUES, which are totally separate from the TOI dues that your 

Township pays.  These dues may legally be paid from your Road and Bridge Fund. 
 

Your Highway Commissioners dues, of just $50 provide, to you, these services and opportunities: 

 

  

  

  

  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your Board of Directors, along with Township Officials of Illinois is working on your behalf, as a member with 

legislative issues, as well as legal, safety, road maintenance and construction issues, which you deal with every 

day. 
 

Mark your calendar for July 31-August 2 for the 2016 Summer Seminar.  Your dues membership enables you to 

enjoy a reduced registration rate for the Seminar.  The Peoria Civic Center and the Peoria Marriott Pere 

Marquette Hotel will host our 34th Annual Seminar.  If you have never attended, plan to attend this year.  Five 

registration scholarships are given out to the first five highway commissioners who register for the Seminar for 

their first time.  Take advantage of food, fun and tons of educational opportunities.  You will be receiving more 

information in May regarding the Seminar. 
 

Please send the enclosed dues form and your Township check, made out to Township Highway Commissioners 

of Illinois and mail to me at Greenwood Township Highway Department, 5211 Miller Road, Wonder Lake, IL  

60097.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call me at 815-347-7122. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Don Goad, Treasurer, THCOI 

Greenwood Township Highway Commissioner 

 Information on matters that affect you and your operation 

 Legislative issues and Governmental matters 

 Disseminate information of interest and concern to our 

members 

 Encourage educational opportunities via seminars, programs, 

materials 

 Coordinate with organizations to strengthen Township 

Government 

 


